
17440 College Parkway, Suite 300 

 Livonia, MI 48152 

July 1, 2019 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

US Ecology, Inc. and its affiliates (collectively, “US Ecology”) would like to invite 
you to participate in our ACH Payment program. The transition to ACH payments 
will begin in July 2020. In lieu of receiving a check for goods and/or services 
provided to US Ecology and its affiliates, your company’s payment would be sent 
via electronic transfer and automatically credited to your account at your financial 
institution.   

Please continue to invoice US Ecology as usual. Once US Ecology approves and 
processes your invoice for payment, an electronic remittance advice will be 
emailed to your company and your bank account will be credited.   The remittance 
advice would include statement-type information such as invoice number, invoice 
date and amount paid. 

If you elect the ACH Payment option, please complete all information on the 
attached Supplier ACH and Remittance information form, review the Electronic 
Payment Terms and Conditions, sign and email to purchasing@usecology.com or 
fax to (734) 521-8011. 

If you opt out of the ACH Payment program, you may discard this notice and the 
attached documents.  US Ecology will continue to mail checks for payment.   

The ACH Payment program has proven to be an efficient and cost effective 
mechanism for making payments, for increasing payment security and for 
eliminating the two to three day transit time for mail. If you have any questions. 
Please contact Samantha Hull at purchasing@usecology.com. 

Thank you, 

US Ecology Finance Department 


